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2nd April 2025 
Dear Parents and Carers 

 
 

Swimming 
Swimming will commence for Year 2 on Thursday 24th April until Thursday 22nd 
May.   Swimming is part of the school curriculum and all children must take part. 
 

School Meals 
The new price of a daily school meal will be £3.10.  If you pay for school meals, please make sure you keep 
up with payments.  If you fall into arrears by three meals, we cannot authorise any more meals taken. 
 

Year 6 Trip to Pettypool 
Please remember to keep up with your payments for the Year 6 trip to Pettypool in the summer.  The total 
balance must be paid by Friday 23rd May.  If you would like to know what your remaining balance is, 
please contact the office, who will advise.  If there is an issue with payment, please contact us to discuss.  
Please remember the trip is for two nights from Wednesday 25th June until Friday 27th June and the cost is 
£180. 
 

Bank Holiday 
The May Day Bank Holiday is on Monday 5th May.  School will be closed to all children on this day.  Please 
make a note in your diary. 
 

Easter Holidays 
We break up for the Easter holidays on Friday 4th April at 1.00pm.  School reopens on Tuesday 22nd April.  
May I take this opportunity to wish everyone a Happy Easter and we will see you all next term. 
 
Thank you for all of your support. 
 
Kind regards 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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Staff Announcement 
 
Finally, I have an important announcement regarding staff changes in school. 
 
Unfortunately, school has had to make significant financial cuts in school and this 
has affected staffing issues.  Several Teaching Assistants are no longer working at 
the school. 
 
We thank them for their loyal service over the years.  They have made a significant 
contribution to our school and supported our pupils with their dedication to 
learning and creating a positive environment for our children. 
 
I am sure you will join with me as we wish them well for the future. 
 
I would like to reassure you that your children are our priority and that we will 
support them whilst they adapt to the changes. 
 
Lastly, I want to thank parents and carers in advance for your unwavering support 
of school and trust that you will work with us while we all come to terms with these 
necessary changes.   
 
 
 
Kind regards 
 

 
 
Miss P Newman 
Headteacher 
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